

McAuliffe's Valley Nursery

PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY

We appreciate that our nursery is a place where you wish to capture your memories. And while, the beauty of the grounds may convey the atmosphere of a park, McAuliffe's Valley Nursery is a private business and residence. As a working farm and retail establishment we cannot limit traffic flow for photo shoots.

Therefore, we do not permit visits to the nursery for the purpose of taking posed photos or photos of the buildings and grounds. This applies to professional and non-professional photographers alike.

Your cooperation will help ensure that the experience of all customers, visitors and those that live and work here, is a positive one. And, your support will help us maintain the beauty of the nursery.